
Important Upcoming Dates:
● 5/12-5/16 NJSLA Testing for Grades 3 & 4
● 5/12 Kindergarten Orientation @ 3:20
● 5/13 First Grade trip to the Closter Nature 

Center
● 5/14 Kindergarten trip to the Demarest 

Nature Center
● 5/16 CRS Field Day
● 5/22 Third Grade trip to Carnegie Hall
● 5/23 & 5/26 NO SCHOOL

May 9, 2025

Mother’s Day Show
This morning, our kindergarten students joyfully performed for 

their moms in a heartwarming Mother’s Day celebration. Under the 
dedicated direction of Ms. Ahn, the children worked hard to 

prepare, and their efforts truly shone on stage. A big thank you to 
Ms. Ahn for creating such a memorable performance for our 

moms!!



Spotlight on Preschool

2nd Grade Show
On Friday, April 25th, our second grade students took the stage to present 

Hawaiian Beach Party! Their hard work and rehearsals with Ms. Ahn paid off in a 
lively and fun-filled performance for their families. We are so grateful to Ms. Ahn 

for guiding the students and to Mrs. Stokes for designing the beautiful 
beach-themed scenery.

           Our Demarest Early Learners have been diving into spring through the 
Curiosity Corner: Swing into Spring unit! As the weather warmed up, students 

explored seasonal changes—learning about spring clothing, outdoor activities, and how 
plants begin to grow. The three-year-old classes planted grass cups and are getting 

ready to build their own greenhouses to watch seeds grow into plants. Meanwhile, the 
four-year-old classes celebrated Earth Day by learning meaningful ways to care for 

our planet.



May 9, 2025

Dear CRS and LLE Families, 

Please read the important information below:

● I would like to congratulate all of our 3rd and 4th graders who performed in the Spring 
Concert last night.  Their musical talents shined and our audience was amazed by another 
beautiful performance.  

● Next week our 3rd and 4th grade students will be taking the NJSLA.  It is vital that during 
this week we pay close attention the following: 

○ Students get a good night sleep 
○ Eat a healthy breakfast
○ Try their best!  

● I would also like to express my appreciation to the PTO for a generous and thoughtful Teacher 
Appreciation Week celebration.  Our staff is made up of an outstanding group of individuals 
who always put the students first.  Thank you to all for helping to celebrate their greatness 
and kindness.

● LLE Field Day has been postponed to the originally planned date of Tuesday, May 27th at 
1:00pm.

Below are important reminders:

Upcoming Events: Please click here for important dates and times. 

Have a great weekend!

Sincerely,
Mr. Frank J. Mazzini
Principal

5/12 Kindergarten Orientation 3:20

5/16 CRS Field Day
9:00-Preschool

1:00-K-1st

https://www.google.com/url?q=https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/15aSNiIa0Twd6xhTe1mWg-mxowp6OZFBSTk4DmhyzmEA/edit?usp%3Dsharing&sa=D&source=editors&ust=1746802602566618&usg=AOvVaw2ozX0-wYZ_sS7US92gJ6Nt

